
 
 
 

 
 

Reminder – School closure Friday 15th November 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Just a reminder that school is closed for all pupils this Friday, 15th November,  
for staff training.  
 
I have received no further information regarding the start of sewage works 
project. This means the Y5 playground remains open for car parking at 2.30pm 
until further notice.  
 
Thank you  
 
Sean Spillane 
Principal 


